May 28, 2011
Kevin,

I bought this lot of six photos 10 or 15 years ago at the Rowley Flea Mkt. Unfortunately
the three featuring Francis Ouimet are undated, but one might suppose they are of similar
vintage to the two dated 1915. Ditto for the picture designated as Mr. Robie. The yellow
post-it note is in my handwriting, but I do not recall how I arrived at that identification.
Perhaps the info was with the photos, or possibly arrived at through another source,
although at the end of the day it may not even be accurate. In any case I thought these to
be more appropriately housed in your collection than in mine, especially seeing as NCC
was Mr. Stiles first design.

Best,
Brian



